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ISSUE: ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 

I am extremely disappointed that Governor Cuomo vetoed legislation I sponsored to expand

the state’s film tax credit to the Capital Region and Hudson Valley. All parts of the state

should be treated fairly and equally when it comes to offering this credit. We’re talking about

economically distressed areas that could really benefit from the jobs and economic activity

that would be generated by film production. I hope this veto is only a temporary setback. In

his veto message, the Governor said expanding the film tax credit should be discussed as part

of the 2014-15 budget and I look forward to pursuing it.
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